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3/26/2020 
 
Subject: TEA and DRC: LAS Battery of Assessments Acceptable Use Policy 
 
As Texas LEAs navigate the unprecedented challenges we are facing today, DRC is working with 
the TEA to support you and your students as much as possible. However, due to the nature and 
purpose of the LAS Links assessments, per the TEA and DRC, students are NOT to be provided 
remote access to the LAS Battery of Assessments.   

TEA and DRC asks that the following guidelines are adhered to: 

 Do not provide students with the ability to test at home by providing students/parents 
the link to install INSIGHT on a student’s home device; 

 Do not create Zoom, Skype, Google Hangout/Meet or any other type of online meeting 
in order to test students via this method of communication; 

 Do not mail secure testing materials to students’ homes; 

 Do not initiate any other creative form of testing beyond the standardized, secure 
method of testing (i.e. in-person testing, online testing at schools and newcomer 
welcome centers). 

If you have questions or need more information at this time, please contact: 

DRC Customer Service – Texas 
 
Toll Free: 833-867-5679 Option 1 – Order Support 
Texas Order Support Email: 
LASOrderTX@datarecognitioncorp.com 
Customer Service Hours:  8:00 a.m.–4:30 p.m. CT M-F* 
  
*DRC Customer Service hours of operation have changed. Effective Wednesday, March 25, 
2020, DRC Customer Service hours will be Monday through Friday, 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 
Central Daylight Time. We will evaluate the need to adjust these as business conditions evolve 
over the next 30 days. 
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